
 


July 25, 2019 

The Honorable Bob Solari, Chairman 
Indian River Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388 

Re: Budget Amendment 

Dear Chairman Soh1ri: 

My office participated in an on-line auction of surplus property and vehicles. The total auction 
proceeds were $101,311.70. The net result to the Sheriffs Office was $96,627.00. 

In keeping with past practice, I am requesting the proceeds be used to acquire new like-kind 
property within the current fiscal year pursuant to Chapter 274, Florida Statutes. 

Please place this item under Constitutional Officers for the August 13, 2019 board agenda. If 
you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Deryl Loar, Sheriff 

DL:nmj 

cc: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Kristin Daniels, 0MB Director 
Kelly Goodwin Metcalf, Comptroller 
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